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               Little Flower College began this academic year with a note of prayer 

to the almighty as our students entered into the garden of Little Flower .The 

feasts of our founder St Clare and St Alphonsa ,the first woman saint of India, 

were observed with novena and many other programmes. Food packets 

prepared and donated by our students were distributed every Wednesday at 

noon in the locality of Guruvayur, Chavakkad and Kunnamkulam. A book 

donation campaign to help the needy is a constant feature of this College. The 

Jesus Youth wing of our College regularly coordinates prayer meetings for 

Catholic students as well as organizes night vigils, exhibitions and diverse 

competitions like rosary making, group song, drawing, essay writing etc to 

promote spiritual developments and values. 

 

 



  

  

  

                 The Christmas celebrations of Little Flower College "CHRISTMAS 

EXPERIA 2017" that included competitions like star making, santa cap contest, 

card making ,story behind santa, christmas tree making ,Pulkoodu Gramam, 

carol song were held for the students. Rev.Fr.Abel shared a christmas message 

with everyone. Christmas celebration in Little Flower College came to an end 

with a cake cutting ceremony and prize distribution for the winners of 

"christmas  experia 2017". 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


